Report on Internship of the Fashion Designing Course for the Academic Year
July 2021 to June 2022

On completion of the Diploma Course, four students of the Diploma Course went
for an internship of one month in Faron Leather Craft on the topic “Leather Crafting”
from the 6™ of June 2022 to the 9 of July 2022. Impressed by their excellent skills,
all the four students were subsequently recruited as Junior Crafters by the
organization.

Name of Students who have Completed the Internship Program in July
2022

1 | Ms Daphisha Mary Thongni
Ms Rimika Synnah
Ms Asana Khro
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